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June 4,2010

Circular No. 19
File No. 267/021*%

Division: Public Expenditure Policy Co-ordination Division

Permanent Secretaries
Chief Executive Officers
Heads of Departments

Procurement of Motor Vehicles

Permanent Secretaries, Chief Executive Officers and Heads of Departments are hereby advised that
further to Cabinet Decision No. 13/09 dated 26" March, 2009 restricting the procurement of motor
vehicles to critical emergency services, the Cabinet decided that the restriction would remain in place for
an additional year, that is, Financial Year 2010/2011.

Cabinet Decision No. 18/10 dated 10™ May, 2010 refers.

Permanent Secretaries, Chief Executive Officers and Heads of Departments are asked to ensure that the
instructions contained in this Circular are brought to the attention of all concerned for compliance.

esley/Hughes, C.D.
Financial Secretary



